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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:47 AM on 21 Jun 2015 from Ms Denise Warnock.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning application (all matters reserved except for means of access) for a mixed use development comprising: up to 1,200 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to 120 unit care village (C2) with associated publically accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 13,800sqm of locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including transport interchange; site for a Football Association step 5 football facility with publically accessible ancillary facilities; public open space; associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Duxbury 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms Denise Warnock

	Email:
	

	Address:
	28a New Road, woodstock ox20 1pb



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The number of 'smaller, scattered developments' stated in Pye Homes recent newsletter are already happening. This plan will not stop these. The football field on New Road cannot be kept safe from development if the team moves to it's new sports facility so it will be another addition to the 'smaller, scattered development' in Woodstock.
These changes do not address the increased traffic burden on an already seriously congested roads from Woodstock to Bladon, Bicester, and Oxford. 
The bus service is already crowded during rush hours and having additional buses will only increase the burden on the roads.
I do not believe that the 'affordable' homes mentioned will be affordable to those on the average wage of approximately £25,000 p.a. 
This should NOT be allowed to go ahead in any way, shape or form.



